October 30, 1992 by .
KEN WILLIAMS

212 NORTH 4TH AVE #131

SANDPOINT ID 83864

RE: TAMARACK ESTATES WATER ASSOCIATTION ¢
‘M‘H‘}‘

Dear Mr. Williams:

Please find enclosed your recently submitted annual report for the 1992-1993
fiscal year. We are unable to accept it in its present form. Please make the
following correction(s) and return to this office.

- - o
We return the annual report and ask that the names of the corporate officers,
as well ag the directors, be shown on the report, If the corporation has not
elected officers, please hold the annual report until the election has been
held. So long as the report is filed before November 1, 1992, the corporation
will remain in good standing.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate
to contact this office at (208) 334-2300.

Very truly yours,

Angie Haken
Corporate Divigion

Enclosures: cited




